
Year 1
Welcome Meeting



Our School Prayer
This is our school.

Let peace be found here.

Let the rooms be full of happiness.

Let love abide here.

Love for one another, love for God.

Let us remember, that as many hands build a house, 
so many hearts make a school.

Amen.



Miss Donnelly (Amber Class)

Year 1 Staff

Miss Clarke (Orange Class)





Catholic Ethos

•As a Catholic school we strive to uphold our Catholic ethos.

•Prayer Services

•Easter breakfast

•Daily collective worship in the classrooms

•RE homework will be set every 2 weeks.



Year 1 Expectations
• Fostering greater independence – move towards more formal learning

• Greater expectation of children’s independent learning in classroom

• Children taking pride in the appearance and presentation of their work

• Keeping the classroom tidy and respecting resources

• Rules and values agreed to ensure clear expectations

• Dojo point awards 

• Traffic light system – amber to Shooting Star



• 8:35 Soft Start, 8:50 register

• Prompt arrival important to ensure morning work is not missed 
and pupils settle for their day of learning.

• Phonics takes place from 9-9.30am Tuesday – Friday (and Monday 
afternoons). 

• Library session each week on a Tuesday.

• School home reading book will be changed weekly on a Friday

• Pupils’ reading books must be in school EVERYDAY

• Word of the Week

• Our P.E. days are Monday and Fridays. 



• Set on Fridays on Google Classroom.

• Phonics Home Learning sheets.

• Reading every night at home for at least 20 minutes. Parents should 
record and sign their child’s reading in their purple Teachers will 
monitor these records, and teacher records will be kept in school.

•We are introducing Comprehension, SPaG (Spelling, Punctuation and 
Grammar) and Maths Homework Books. Completed activities in these 
books to be brought back on the following Friday.

• Topic/Science and RE project work on the current topic completed for 
each half term.



•The best help is interest taken in learning and progress.

•Supporting homework – PHONICS, PHONICS, PHONICS.

•Good communication between the school and home.

•Getting a good sleep on a school night!



•Have an involvement with your child’s reading. Read with 
your child - promoting the love of reading at home and in 
school. 

• Practise Phonics Home Learning

•Children should be reading a range of genres – fiction/non-
fiction/ poetry/magazines. 

• Talking about stories and have discussions about what you 
have read.



•Phonics plays a vital part of the Year 1 Curriculum.

•The phonics Screening Test is a statutory assessment 
that takes place in June. It tests children’s decoding 
skills.

•In Year 1 we use the Little Wandle Letters and Sounds 
scheme which builds upon your child’s Phonics 
learning from Reception.

•Phonics workshops will take place in October.



• Counting from any number forwards and backwards to 
100.

• Counting in 2s, 5s, 10s.

• Practising number bonds to 10 and 20.

• Timetables Rockstars – Numbots (log ins to be handed 
out)



Curriculum Overviews are on the website with further information.

Year Groups – Year 1 Information – Year 1 Curriculum Overview 



• At least 2 religion lessons per week, daily collective worship and 
whole school masses.

• Class and phase assemblies. 

• Geography / History topic switching half termly – this term we are 
studying My Family History

• Science topic focus each half term – this term we are studying Who 
Am I?

• Music, PE, and Computing class delivered by specialist teachers each 
week. 

• One library session with Mrs Rooney, per week.



• Water bottles (water only please) to be kept in lockers, with 
regular water breaks during the day. 

• Packed lunches – healthy eating, no nuts and no sweets/chocolate 

in school.
• Clothing – please label ALL items.
• Medication – Please ensure all medication goes through the office.  

Do not leave any medication in your child’s book bag.
• Birthdays – Birthday children are allowed to wear their own 

clothes and bring in treats which can be handed out at the end of 
the day for children to take them home. Children can donate a 
book to the library.





Pupils wear their P.E. kits to school on a Monday and Friday. PE kit 
can be worn all day and pupils do not need to bring their school 
uniform on these days.



• Google Classroom
• Class blog on school website
• Pick ups
• Parent / Teacher meetings
• Please arrange an appointment via the school 

office



Father George visiting – 19th November, 25th February, 6th May

Orange Class Assembly – 27th November

Amber Class Assembly – 28th November 

Orange Liturgy of the Word - 20th January 

Amber Liturgy of the Word - 21st January

Year 1 Easter Breakfast - 29th April 

Orange Class Prayer Service – 9th June

Amber Class Prayer Service – 10th June



If you have any queries throughout the year 
please do not hesitate to book an 
appointment through the school office or ask 
at pick up. 


